
 
 

From: ChrisCothron@cvnb.com [mailto:ChrisCothron@cvnb.com]  
Sent: Monday, March 09, 2009 9:59 AM 
To: Comments 
Cc: info@icba.org 
Subject: 20 cent assessment 
 
 
I would like to voice my concern about the proposed 20 cent special emergency assessment.  I am an 
employee at a community bank in south/central KY.  I am opposed to the assessment and believe there are 
other ways of achieving the same goal.  Why make new regulation that will weaken the community 
banking system (which remains financially sound currently) when it will be one of the primary assets that 
will contribute to bringing our economy back?  I hope and pray the correct decisions are made for the sake 
of our industry and our country.    
 
Sincerely  
 
Chris Cothron 


